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WASHINGTON –Senator Richard Burr (R-NC), Chairman of the Senate Select Committee on
Intelligence, and Senator Mark Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the Senate Select Committee
on Intelligence, today made the following statement on the appointment of Robert Mueller as
Special Counsel:

“The appointment of former FBI Director and respected lawyer Robert Mueller as special
counsel for the Russia investigation is a positive development and will provide some certainty
for the American people that the investigation will proceed fairly and free of political in�uence.

“The Senate Select Committee on Intelligence will continue its own investigation and to the
extent any decon�iction is required, we will engage with Director Mueller and our expectation is
that he will engage with the Committee as well.”
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